
January 4, 2018 

Winter Storm Grayson Update #3 

Dear Resident, 

Marlboro remains under a Blizzard Warning until 7pm this evening with up to 8-12 inches of snow 
possible. Bitter cold temperatures and a wind chill advisory follow the storm.  The Governor has 
declared a State of Emergency for Monmouth County.  Although travel is not prohibited, we are urging 
all residents to stay at home if at all possible, allowing plows, police, and first responders clear access.   

The Township’s plan for snow removal is in place.  More than 60 pieces of snow removal equipment are 
currently deployed to clear our 200 miles of local roadways.  Main roadways and collector streets 
(development main roads) will be cleared first, followed by interior development streets.  The heavy 
snowfall and blowing winds are making travel difficult and roads become quickly recovered after being 
cleared.   

My office has been in contact with JCP&L and they have activated its storm response plan.  Customers 
who are without power should call 888-LIGHTSS (888-544-4877) to report their outage or use one of the 
other methods available HERE.  

Please do not call the Police for storm or snow removal updates. It is vital that their lines stay open for 
emergencies.  Be assured that in case of an emergency, our police and first responders will be able to 
reach you.     

Please stay at home and safe. We will continue to update you through social media, emails, and reverse 
911 as needed.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  

Mayor Jon Hornik 
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